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ACCOLADES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Margaret Mudge Presents at 2018
Conference for Preschool Teachers

On Friday, November 2, Margaret Mudge presented on the topic
“Propping Up Children’s Literacy Experiences” at the 2018 Fall
Conference for Preschool Teachers, presented by the Greater
Detroit Cooperative Preschool Teachers’ Association at
Schoolcraft College. Over 50 teachers and directors participated
in this interactive conference session.

Congratulations, Margaret!
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Adam LeRoy to Present at National
Academic Education Research
Association

On Friday, November 2, Public School Academies’ Adam LeRoy
received confirmation that his paper was accepted to present at

the National Academic Education Research Association Annual
Meeting in Toronto in April.

Congratulations, Adam!

IN THE NEWS

SEHS Welcomes Two New Staff Members

On Monday, October 29, SEHS welcomed Anthony Gallina as
the new Director of Philanthropy. Anthony comes to SEHS from
a central advancement role within the university where he
served in Annual Giving the past two years. Prior to that,
Anthony spent five years in Undergraduate Admissions here at
OU. A double alumnus of OU, Anthony has a marketing degree
from SBA, and a Master’s in Higher Education Leadership from
right here in SEHS. Anthony’s passion for OU and focus on
collaboration has led to successful positions while serving here
at OU.

SEHS also recently welcomed Ann Marie White as the new
assistant to the dean. Ann Marie was the long-time assistant to
the chair of Urology at Beaumont, spending 16+ years of her 20
years at Beaumont working with the current and former chairs of
the department. Ann Marie is originally from Washington, D.C.
Her daughter lives in New York City. She has an Australian
shepherd and three cats.

When you have a chance, please stop by the dean's suite to
greet these new team members.

Weekly ERL Update: Celebrating Native
American Heritage Month

In 1990, President George H. W. Bush officially declared
November to be Native American Heritage Month. It is a time to
honor and commemorate Native American history, culture,
tradition and way of life. As educators, we might be particularly
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diligent by providing our students with authentic and appropriate literature and resources.

For more information and reviews of books which portray the

Native American experience in books for youth, you can consult the ERL reference book, A
Broken Flute: The Native Experience in Books for Children by Doris Seale and Beverly
Slapin.

OYATE is a Native American organization working to make sure that Native American history
and culture is portrayed honestly and with integrity. Their webpage provides many resources
and great information to help you make strong choices.

Check out our display in the ERL where you will find many great books to help you celebrate.

Temple Grandin Comes to
ou

On Tuesday, October 30, Disability Support
Services and OUCARES welcomed
professor, author and advocate Dr. Temple
Grandin to OU’s campus. She presented
during a workshop focused on supporting
individuals with Autism Spectrum Disorder
in higher education. Autism Eduation and
Intervention Specialist Maureen Ziegler
also spoke at the event.

For more information on Dr. Grandin’s visit, as well as photos from the event, view the OU
Magazine.

Celebrating Dr. Ron Cramer

During AUFD 2018, we're #celebratingCRAMER once again in recognition of Ron Cramer’s
50 years of service to Oakland University in the Department of Reading and Language Arts.
For those of you who did not know Dr. Cramer, he was a writer with a genuine love for
language and poetry.

Last week, the SEHS Bulletin included the first and second of eight “found poems” that
students, staff and faculty made from each selecting a sentence or one-word strip that spoke
to them. These sentences and strips were taken from emails and literature written by Dr.
Cramer.

Below is the third of the eight “found poems”:

Found Poem #3 of 8
Look back and say
You never know.

You never know the
likelihood of
magnificence
Explore your own interests
For goodness is your
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raw material
Carry on

BIRTHDAYS

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

HUMAN DEVELOPMENT & CHILD STUDIES

ORGANIZATIONAL LEADERSHIP

If you do not wish to have your birthday included, contact Trevor Tyle.

ABOUT THE SEHS BULLETIN

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the
wonderful things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information
about your publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as
announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your
items are print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to
publish any photos being submitted. Please put “SEHS Bulletin” in the subject line and email
your information to: ttyle@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Trevor Tyle at ttyle@oakland.edu.

Oakland University
School of Education and Human Services

Pawley Hall
456 Pioneer Drive, Rochester, Ml 48309-4482
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